
Hello WMS Choir Families!

It’s November and snow will probably soon be in the air! December concerts will be here before you

know it and we want to make sure that everyone is ready! This newsletter includes several very

important announcements. Please read everything carefully and respond accordingly. Thank you!

December Concert Details

7th & 8th Grade: Tuesday, December 6th / 6th Grade & Madrigals: Thursday, December 8th

Students should arrive by 5:45 wearing ALL BLACK formal concert attire (more details below) in

Lars Hockstad Auditorium at Central Grade School (corner of 7th & Pine…for drop off…no parking

lot…only street parking). Parents, family, and friends are welcome to enter the auditorium early. There

are no tickets for this event - it’s free. The performance will begin at 6:30 and end around 7:30.

Black Friday Choir Attire (Before Thanksgiving)

On Friday, November 18th, all 6th Grade A Day, and all 7th & 8th Grade Choir students need to wear

their formal black concert attire in class. This is a graded assignment to ensure that all students have

the proper formal attire for the upcoming concerts. On Thursday, November 17th, 6th Grade B Day

choir students need to wear their formal black concert attire. I have several samples of black concert

clothing for students to try on in class. These are available for students if parents would like to

purchase certain items directly from me instead of shopping locally or on their own. I will place

orders through Amazon up through the Friday before Thanksgiving. Any students who do not have

the correct attire by then will need to find their own clothing in order to perform at the concert.

Please email me if you’re interested in purchasing any of the required items…FORMAL BLACK

SHIRT / FORMAL BLACK PANTS OR ANKLE LENGTH BLACK SKIRT / BLACK SOCKS /

FORMAL BLACK SHOES. More details are available in the Choir Handbook. Check out videos from

last year’s December & March concerts to see students in their formal choir concert attire. Finally, if

you are in need of financial assistance, please contact me via email and I will do what I can to help.

Sincerely,

Mr. Emerick Dee

Follow the TC WMS Choirs on Facebook & Instagram @ tcwmschoirs

http://www.wmschoirs.com
https://www.wmschoirs.com/handbook/
https://www.wmschoirs.com/videos/
http://www.facebook.com/tcwmschoirs/
http://www.instagram.com/tcwmschoirs/

